From: Mark Williams <spmarkw5355@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, August 28, 2024 8:51 AM

To: Planning & Development <plandev@danecounty.gov>
Subject: Town of Burke Public Hearing Sept 24th - CUP 2633.

Hello Dane County,

My name is Mark Williams and I live at 5355 Broken Bow Road. I am writing to say I approve (have no
objection) to the proposed CUP 2633 for Wayne and Kathy Jo Schmeidlen.

Any questions or comments please let me know.
Regards
Mark



